
MANAGER’S DESK FOR WEDNESDAY, MARCH 10, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

IT’S DAY 10 OF SPRING LETTER MONTH. HAVE WE HEARD FROM YOU? AS OF YESTERDAY, 

WE HAD HEARD FROM 213 LISTENERS. THANKS FOR WRITING EARLY! 

ABOUT 3 WEEKS AGO, I ANNOUNCED THAT WE WOULD TEST THE WATERS AND PLAN A 

BUS TRIP TO THE WISCONSIN GOSPEL MUSIC FESTIVAL IN THE DELLS. WHATEVER 

DOUBTS I HAD ABOUT HAVING ENOUGH PEOPLE READY TO GET OUT AND TRAVEL ARE 

COMPLETELY GONE. THE TRIP IS NOW SOLD OUT AND WE HAVE STARTED A WAITING 

LIST.  

NOW, JUST BECAUSE OUR BUS IS FILLED DOESN’T MEAN THERE AREN’T TICKETS TO THE 

CONCERTS AVAILABLE IF YOU ARE WILLING TO DRIVE DOWN BY YOURSELF. IF THAT 

INTERESTS YOU, CONTACT US AND WE WILL TELL YOU WHO TO CALL TO ORDER 

TICKETS. AND QUITE POSSIBLY YOU MAY BE ABLE TO TAKE ADVANTAGE OF OUR GROUP 

RATE AT THE HOTEL. THE CONCERT DATES ARE MAY 7 & 8; A FRIDAY & SATURDAY. OUR 

PHONE NUMBER IS 920-842-2900. OR EMAIL US AT WRVM@WRVM.ORG. (REPEAT) 

[DEBORAH – EMAIL] I’m writing to say how much I appreciate WRVM.  I’ve listened for over three 

decades and when I moved and was able to use the app, it was wonderful.  I love the extended hours of 

music and since I broke my ankle back the end of November which has limited my ability to do much, I 

listen even more, especially during the nighttime hours.  The Lord has used many of those songs to soothe 

my soul.  Night Sounds is very encouraging as well.  All the announcers are encouraging and the humor is 

right on and such good medicine!   Thank you for staying true to His Word through the teaching of Charles 

Swindoll, Alistair Begg and several others.  I also appreciate SRN news which isn’t the fake news that’s on 

most everywhere else.  You all are a blessing and please stay the course.  Your reward will be great in The 

Kingdom and for eternity. God bless and keep you!   

[DAVE – EMAIL] Once again it is time to tell you how much we appreciate having WRVM on most of the 

day! Some of our favorites are Truth for Life, Through the Bible, Grace to You, The Public Square, The 

Land and the Book, Haven Today, Revive Our Hearts, Janet Parshall, and of course all the great worship 

music! 

LET US HEAR FROM YOU DURING SPRING LETTER MONTH. YOUR COMMENTS AND 

FEEDBACK REGARDING OUR PROGRAMMING ARE A GREAT HELP TO US. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 
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